
Slip End Playing Field Management Committee 
 

Safeguarding Notice – May 2025 
 
 

The Slip End Playing Fields Committee fully supports current Safeguarding guidelines in 
relation to children, young persons, and vulnerable adults.  Our policy is available on request 
from our Administrator at clerk@slipendparishcouncil.gov.uk or via our website 
http://slipendhall.wixsite.com/peteredwardshall 
 
Please contact the Administrator to report any Safeguarding issues such as: 
 

• Inappropriate behaviour by other visitors or staff 

• Discrimination towards children, young persons, or vulnerable adults 

• Discrimination in any form, including racial, sexual orientation, disability, or gender 

• Bullying by other visitors or staff 
 
Please provide as much information as possible.  Slip End Playing Field Management 
Committee are bound by current Data Protection laws, this may prohibit the progress or 
enforcement of any enquiry, but the Committee will take any report seriously and 
investigate. 
 
 
 
 
Tracey O’Neill 
Administrator 
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